
 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

Thank you for your email regarding the Happiness App launched by AICTE in 
association with YOL. I am aware that many universities have recommended its use to 
their students. 

I understand that the Happiness Rankings of all the colleges are being announced on 
July 15, 2022, at the ACET auditorium. However, as today's date is March 2, 2024, this 
information seems outdated. 

If you have information on any upcoming happiness ranking events, I would be happy to 
receive it. 

I appreciate you keeping me informed. 

Sincerely, 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Neha Gupta 

Nodal Officer-Happiness Club 

 


